
                  The Hyde School 
                            Hyde Crescent, West Hendon, London, NW9 7EY 
 020 8205 8707    020 8200 2950 : office@hyde.barnetmail.net
                                                  Headteacher:  Jo Djora    Deputy Head: Siân Morris 

 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________
_________ 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

Pupil Premium  
The Benefits and How to Register 

 
Is your child eligible to Pupil Premium? 
 
Pupil Premium is a government initiative to provide additional funding to schools to enhance 
education and learning experiences for eligible children. This includes giving eligible children a free 
meal, but it also includes much, much more! 
 
As of September 2014 for each child registered the school will receive an additional £1,300.00. This 
money will spent on additional teaching and support groups and extra  resources  for the school. In 
addition The Hyde School is offering each child registered : 
 

 A Free school jumper and book bag 

 Free after school clubs, where places are available 

 Free music tuition, where places are available 

 And much, much, much more… 
 
To be eligible to register your child for PP you must meet the following criteria: 
 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual 
gross income of no more than £16,190) 

 Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

 Universal Credit 

 
If you are eligible, please complete for the attached form or come to the school office. The benefits 
for your child and the whole school are enormous! Please help us help your child by registering. 
 
If you like to have a confidential conversation about your personal circumstances, please contact the 
school office to arrange an appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jo Djora 
Head Teacher 


